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Invitation



The Rector Magnificus of Wageningen University & Research is pleased to 
announce that

Prof.dr Edith T. Lammerts van Bueren

Special Professor of Organic Plant Breeding will give her farewell address, 
entitled

Plant breeding: adding new dimensions to resilience

on Thursday 7 December 2017 at 16.00 hours at the University Auditorium, 
Generaal Foulkesweg 1, Wageningen, the Netherlands.

You are cordially invited to join us for this address and the reception that will 
follow.

Prof.dr Arthur P.J. Mol
Rector Magnificus

Plant breeding: adding new 
dimensions to resilience

Professors and Emeritus Professors of Wageningen University & Research and Professors of 

affiliated universities. If you would like to take part in the procession, please send an email to  

lesley.janssens@wur.nl before 6 December 2017.

For directions, please go to: www.wur.eu/contact


